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Honourable Members,  

I wish to introduce to you a delegation from the United States of 

America. The delegation, seated at the Speaker’s Row, comprises of 

Senator Dan Quick, Senator for the State of Nebraska, United States, 

accompanied by, among others, Mr. Dave Taylor, President-Grand Island 

Area Economic Development Corporation.  

   

Honourable Members, the delegation is in the country following an 

invitation from the Member from Githunguri, the Hon. Gabriel Kago, MP 

in relation to coffee farming. On my own behalf and that of the House, I 

wish to welcome them to the National Assembly and wish them fruitful 

engagements during their stay in the Country.                                                                 

 

I thank you! 
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